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Activities Week Information Evening  
12th October 2021 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be writing to confirm that Activities Week 2022 will run from 29th June – 3rd July 2022. 
Activities Week is an opportunity for all students to participate in a wide range of activities outside of the 
classroom, instead of normal lessons, to enrich their educational experience.  
 
To ensure you  fully understand the selection process and various deadlines, I am writing to invite you to our 
virtual Activities Week Information Evening on Tuesday 12th October. For parents of students in Years 7 and 
8, this will run between 6pm- 6.25pm and for parents of students in Years 9 and 10 this will run between 
6.35pm – 7.00pm. This is an important evening and will provide you with information regarding how this 
year’s Activities Week will run. Meet links for this event will be sent to you via email on the day and via social 
media. 
 
The Activities Week brochure which details everything on offer this year will be sent to you electronically 
following this event on Friday 15th October. Paper copies can be provided if needed. 
  
I hope that you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Clark 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


